Jeff Watson

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 8:23 AM

To: Dave Nelson; Joe Gilbert

Subject: BL-12-00013 & CB-12-00002 Mellergaard

BL-12-00013 & CB-12-00002 Mellergaard

| got a call from Ms. Garcia in the Assessor’s Office RE: these two. Apparently there is some confusion as to the order of
events and the acreages assigned to each parcel based on that order. The applications have been approved from a land
use prospective but cannot be perfected until the legal descriptions have been ordered and adjusted accordingly. You
may work this through me to her or check directly with her regarding the specifics; please CC me so the application file is
kept up to date and corrected.

Thanks,

Jetfrey A.Watson

PlannerII

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

Fllensburg WA 08926

jeffwatson@cokittitas.wa.us

509-9335-8274




